
 

 

 

 

US DEPARTMENT OF HOMELAND SECURITY 

US COAST GUARD AUXILIARY 

SOUTHERN 5TH DUSTRICT 

DIVISION 10 SO-MA AUGUST 2018 REPORT 

 

1-I have sorted thru our Division 10 OPS Gear and destroyed the old unusable gear per District 

instructions. 

2- The extra not needed gear is at my home and will be taken to our upcoming DTAIN for distribution as 

needed. 

3-The Division gear that we need to maintain “small stuff” is at my home. 

4-Flotilla 10-01 has purchased 4 light units of our newly developed LED Public Safety Light for OPFAC’s. 

We currently have 4 more LED Lights waiting for 10-01 and 10-06. We are waiting for the cigarette 

lighter adapters then DD-1149 to requested OPFAC’s. 

5- I encourage FSO-MA’s who need educational materials for this fall and winter sessions inventory and 

order soon as needed prior to years end. 

6- I plan to attend our upcoming DTRAIN in Greensboro, NC. 

7- If FSO-MA’s need assistance please let me know. 

8- I plan to meet Tuesday with Flotilla 10-06 FSO-MA Will Barr for our Materials Program updates and 

assistance. 

9-I will serve as Division 10 SO-MA next year if requested. 

 

Respectfully, 

Andy Cardwell SO-MA 


